



Camp Season 2019

Dear Barry Conservation 4-H Camp Families:

A terrific summer camp experience awaits your child at Barry Conservation 4-H Camp! Please review your Payment Information form carefully for the camp and dates for which your child has been enrolled for participation. If there are any discrepancies, please contact our office *immediately* -- 603-788-4961. Remember that payment in full is due no later than June 1.

Enclosed are the materials necessary for preparing your child for camp. Please become familiar with this information and complete all forms as requested and return them by *June 1, 2019* (or earlier if possible) to the camp office. We ask that you do honor the June 1 deadline for the forms. If there are extenuating circumstances, then let us know when we can expect to receive your forms. All of these forms are required to attend camp. If all paperwork is not properly completed, then your child will not be able to stay at camp. Your attention and care are greatly appreciated.

We hope that you are as excited as we are for summer to arrive! Here at Barry Conservation 4-H Camp we are busy planning an exciting fun filled summer at camp that includes programs that emphasize the development of camper's life skills (communication, social skills, decision making abilities, teamwork, and cooperation) while participating in swimming, canoeing, group games, hiking, fishing, archery, outdoor living skills, and other traditional camp activities.

UNH Cooperative Extension and NH Fish & Game continue their commitment to make Barry Conservation 4-H camp the best camp program for your child. We look forward to seeing you at camp!

Enclosures:

Payment Information

Camper Health History Form (green)*

Camper Health Care Recommendations by Licensed Medical Personnel (pink)*

Camper Information Form (yellow)*

Behavior Management*

Family Agreement*

Permission to Possess and Use Epinephrine Auto-injector and / or Asthma Inhaler (optional)

Checklist - Before, During, and after Camp

Family Guide (includes payment and refund information)

* Must be completed, signed, and returned by June 1.